
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

7th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

“Growing Up” Workshop - Year 5 Girls 

As part of the school’s Personal, Social, Health & Citizenship Education programme, our School Nurse 

will present a workshop on the subject of growing up and the aspects of personal development that 

affect girls at this age. 

The session will take place in class on Tuesday 12th November 2024 when there will be plenty of 

opportunities for the girls to ask questions and raise any concerns that they might have. 

If you do not wish for your daughter to take part in this session, please email the school office on 

office@beverleyminsterprimary.co.uk by Saturday 9th November, marking the email as Year 5 

Growing up Workshop opt out, so that we can make appropriate arrangements. 

If you have any specific queries for the school nurse, please contact the school office. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
L Fletcher 

 
Mr L Fletcher 
Headteacher 
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